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I as a former Gay identifying man.  

Seeking professional counseling was a huge part of my journey dealing with my 

unwanted same sex attractions. Today as a result of that counseling that I received in 

the late 1990’s I no longer deal with SSA (same sex attraction). I am happily married 

to my wife with three children.  

Thank you 


